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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

A project to upgrade Condell Park High School is progressing, with artists impressions now available. 

The upgrade includes brand new modern facilities in two new buildings and refurbishment across the 
existing school. 

 

16 new classrooms with  
4 shared learning commons 

 

Secure entrance on Third Avenue with 
separate public and student entrances 

 

New school hall and canteen 
with multipurpose sport court  

 

Refurbishment of Block E including the 
expansion of support learning unit into  
7 support classrooms 

 

New staff car park and  
loading zone 

 

Removal of demountable classrooms 

The upgrade will also include a major refurbishment of the existing administration block and 
refurbishment works to Buildings A and C.  

A separate project to upgrade the school library is underway. More details will be provided on these 
works in the future. 

Progress update 

• Concept designs have been developed for the school upgrade in consultation with the Condell 
Park High School leadership team. You can see some early artist impressions on both pages of 
this update. Note these are not final and are subject to change as the design and planning 
approvals progress. 
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Next steps  

• A community information session will be held in Term 4 2024 to share detailed designs with the 
school community and answer questions about the upgrade. 

• The planning application will be submitted and a tender process to appoint a contractor to 
complete the design and construction works will occur. 

• A timeline for completion of the works will be developed with the appointed contractor. 

Artist impressions 

Artist impression of the public entrance to the school on Third Avenue. 

   
Artist impression of new school hall and canteen and internal view of new administration and learning building.  

Images are subject to change in final stages of design. 

More information 

We look forward to sharing more designs and details about the Condell Park High School upgrade 
with you in the coming months. 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/CPHS or by 
scanning the QR code. If you would like to sign up to receive digital updates 
throughout the project you can do so on the website. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 
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